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Corrigendum  

 
 

  Punjab Pollution Control Board has invited Expression of Interest (EoI) on 

26.2.2020 for outsourcing the following Assignment to Implement a project on 

contaminated /probably contaminated sites in the State of Punjab.  

Assignment-I: Preliminary investigation of three probable contaminated sites  

Assignment-II: Detailed investigation of six contaminated sites  
 

 

 The last date of submission of EoI was 25.3.2020, which was extended 

upto 10.4.2020 due to Novel Corona Virus pandemic /lockdown/Curfew in the State. 

The last date was extended upto 11.5.2020, which has now been further extended to 

22.5.2020 till 12:00 Noon and will be opened at 3:00PM on the same day. Interested 

consulting firms may obtain details of the sites and further information from the website 

of the Board at the link http://www.ppcb.gov.in/Attachments/Hazardous%20Waste/EOI.pdf or 

contact Sh. Rajesh Kumar, Senior Scientific Officer (M.No. 98789-50523) for any 

clarification.   

 

                                                                                                   
 

(Er. Krunesh Garg) 
Member Secretary  
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